
From: Wu, Katie
Sent: 3/4/2014 9:59:33 AM
To:

Marks, Jaclyn (jaclyn.marks@cpuc.ca.gov); Skala, Pete (pete.skala@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Pulsifer, Thomas R. (thomas.pulsifer@cpuc.ca.gov); Edmister, Todd 
(Todd.Edmister@cpuc.ca.gov)

Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: Extension to Comply with OP 14 of D. 13-09-023

To all parties in R.13-11-005 and R.12-01-005:

Please find attached a letter from the Executive Director granting Energy Division an extension 
of time to comply with Ordering Paragraph (OP) 14 of D.13-09-023. OP14 requires 
Commission staff to score the investor-owned utilities (IOUs) on their annual ex ante review 
performance by January 31 of the year following program implementation.

The final 2013 ex ante review performance scores are delayed beyond the January 31 deadline 
due to the time and effort required to conduct a claims review. Commission staff is currently 
working with the IOUs to fill in data gaps, clarify data inconsistencies, and process data into a 
reviewable format. Given the time required to complete these tasks, the final 2013 ex ante 
review scores are expected by March 31, 2014. This delay is not expected to impact the IOUs’ 
advice letter filing for 2013 preliminary incentive awards due on June 30, 2014.

If you have any questions, please contact Katie Wu (katie.wu@epuc.ca.gov).

Thanks,

Katie

Katie Wu

Regulatory Analyst - Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission
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